
 

          NARAYANA E TECHNO SCHOOL- PATIA  

 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                Date: 25/10/2020 

   Greetings from NARAYANA E TECHNO SCHOOL! 

This is in continuation to our Circular dated May 4, 2020. 

Perhaps you are aware of the Govt’s order permitting schools to receive fee payments from parents who 

are capable of making the payment. This will help us pay the expenses without delay. You will agree that 

besides expenses, the school requires funds for its upkeep and developmental activities. We solicit your 

co-operation in this regard. 

Most parents have paid the First Term Tuition fee already. All the students who have been on rolls from 

Nursery upwards to Class X are liable to pay the tuition fees of First Term, which is the first instalment of 

the year 2020-21.Those who are yet to pay because of the lock-down may do so if they are able to pay 

now. 

Parents are requested to pay the first Instalment of Tuition fees starting in June. We will go to the fee as 

per Govt’s directive, in case of any deduction is applicable, in view of the present crisis. 

Parents shall understand that their children are promoted to the next class and fees applicable to that 

class will be payable. 

Those who have applied for TC, or planning to take the TC and leave the School need not pay the 

fees, but must inform in writing their decision. This is very important. 

Only those selected for New admission have to remit the fees. Those in the Waiting List may pay only 

after their selection is finalized .   

 
Note : 1) Parents are requested to develop the good ambience and discipline by following strictly 
the time limit for smooth functioning of school. 
 
 
Thank you 
Team Admin 
  
  


